
 

 
  

Special Event 
Learning Journey Thursday 16th August 

 

Kindy and Pre-Primary: 4.00pm – 6.00pm 
Years 1 to 6: 5.00pm – 6.30pm 

Junior and Senior Choir Performance: 6.30pm – 6.45pm 

 
The Learning Journey evening is a big ticket event in our school calendar. Our teaching and support staff put in a 
big effort to share a small glimpse of what happens in the classrooms on a day to day basis. Along with visiting 
classrooms there are other events of interest around the school during the evening that you are welcome to attend. 
A major influence on student achievement and engagement in school is the level of interest and 
engagement in their learning shown from parents and caregivers. This evening is a great opportunity to ask 
questions and have discussions with your child about their learning in the class and what they enjoy. 
 
While this may be a great time to ask your child’s classroom teacher a question or two, formal parent interviews will 
not be able to be conducted due to the volume of parents and students moving through the school. If you feel a 
parent/teacher interview is required, contact your child’s teacher to book a suitable time. 
 
For the safety of all of our students, please ensure you are supervising you children throughout the evening. 
 
PURPOSE 

 The Learning Journey will be an opportunity for Safety Bay Primary School Students to share and discuss their 
work with parents/carers. 

 Provide an opportunity for parents to be involved in their child’s/children’s learning and take an interest 

 Purposeful situation for student reflection. 

 Promote the school’s positive environment. 
 
BENEFITS 

 Provides an opportunity to show evidence of student work in context. 

 Students have a purpose for activities. 

 Parent involvement in student’s schooling.  

 Building student self-esteem as they feel good about the work they are presenting. 

 Provides parents with an insight into learning styles of students. 
 
ORGANISATION 

 Classrooms open at 5:00pm. Provided with a reflection sheet about their child’s work. 

 Children lead the process. Children talk about what they have done to their parent. 

 Sausages and drinks available from 5.00pm between Peron and Challenger blocks. 

 6.30pm – Classrooms closed, armed and locked. 
 
EXTRA HIGHLIGHTS 

 Book Fair in the Library between 5.00pm – 6.00pm. 

 Choir and Dance presentation in undercover area at 6.30pm. 

 
I look forward to seeing you there, 
 
Leanne Allen 
Principal 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 

 

Learning Journey – Arts Performances 
 
At this year’s Learning Journeys, we will have performances featuring our Junior and Senior Choirs and our 
school Drum Group. Mrs Patterson will also have performances from some of her Dance classes. This is an 
opportunity for parents and carers to see some of the wonderful achievements of the students at our school. 
Details for the concert are as follows: 
 
Venue:  Undercover Area 
Times:  6.30pm – 6.45pm   *Choir students please meet in the Music Room at 6.15pm. 
 
Dress:  Junior Choir - Royal blue school shirt with Safety Bay logo, long black/blue pants and school 

jacket if required. Girls’ hair tied back neatly please. 
 

Senior Choir - Dark blue school shirt with Safety Bay logo, long black pants and black shoes 
(as with Choir Festival). School jacket if required. Girls’ hair tied back neatly please.  

 


